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2019 Annual Appointments – Municipal Planning 
Commission 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That Ms. Keira Sawatzky be appointed to the Municipal Planning Commission to the 
end of 2020. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on May 21, 2019, was 
advised of two resignations on the Municipal Planning Commission.   
 
The Committee resolved to recommend Ms. Sawatzky’s appointment to the end of 2020 
and fill the other remaining vacancy during the 2020 appointment process to Boards 
Commissions, and Committees.  


